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MOTION 
 

The Curriculum Committee (CC) moves to revise the Faculty Handbook language describing its 
membership. There are three proposed changes: (1) Reduce faculty membership from five 
members (including a Chair) to four members (including a Chair), (2) Adjust administrative roles 
on the committee, and (3) Reduce student membership from two to one. 
 
Rationale: The rationale for the motion is as follows:  

1. Reducing faculty membership on CC will make it easier to staff all committees. 
o We believe that the workload will still be manageable with 1 fewer faculty 

member. 
o Our revised language still demands that the 4 remaining faculty members come 

from different divisions, meaning that the committee will continue to be 
academically diverse. 

2. According to the Faculty Handbook, the DOF/VPAA or a designated representative 
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